
Have a nice day!
Serina

Shandong Zhaofan Machinery Co.,Ltd
山东朝帆机械有限公司

************************************
Phone/Wechat: 86-17277207789
WhatsApp:86-15318491838
Email: zhaofanjx@126.com
Website: https://sdzfjx.en.alibaba.com
Add: Putuoshan road, CaoCounty,Heze 
City,Shandong,China

Hello friend,our factory established in 
2018.We professionally develop and 
produce floor equipments,such as 
concrete scarifier, Industrial vacuum 
cleaners,floor grinder machine,concrete 
trowel,road cutting machine,plate 
rammer,plate compactor,Grouping 
pump,road roller and so on.
We especially engage in concrete 
scarifier for more than 10 years and have 
our own patents and brands.There are 
more than 15 models to meet different 
demands.
Now we are looking for global 
partners,our porpose is to make 
progress together with our customers! 
Looking forward to working with 
you!Please contact with us by info:

CONCRETE SCARIFIER
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ZFS-300EH



ZFS-300EH



ZFS-400EH



ZFS-300EHS



ZFS-320EH



ZFS-350EH



ZFS-250DH



ZFS-200EV



ZFS-250EB








